
 
 

 
Langley City Council Vacancy. The City of Langley currently has an 

opening on the City Council, term to run until November 28, 2017.  
 
Qualifications: 1 year residency within the City limits; must be a 

registered voter and have a sincere desire to serve the community.  
Interested persons should submit a resume and letter of application to 
Debbie L. Mahler, Finance Director/Clerk, City of Langley, P. O. Box 366, 

Langley, WA 98260 or at City Hall, 112 2nd Street, Langley, or by email to 
clerk@langleywa.org by 5 PM, Friday, June 2, 2017.   Interviews and 

appointment will take place before the City Council at their regular 
meeting June 5, 2017 @ 5:30 PM. The chosen applicant will be sworn in 
and take office at that time. 
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